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R4B-2022-011289 

 

26 July 2022 

 

MEMORANDUM  

 

FOR : The Regional Executive Director 

DENR MIMAROPA REGION   

 

FROM : The Regional Director 

EMB MIMAROPA REGION   

 

SUBJECT : INVITATION FOR THE AWARDING CEREMONY FOR 

OUTSTANDING STAKEHOLDERS “BEST PRACTICES” IN 

MIMAROPA REGION 

 

The Environmental Management Bureau MIMAROPA Region has always been 

grateful to its stakeholders who are active in contributing to everyone’s shared responsibilities 

to the environment. Hence, in celebration of the Philippine Environment Month with the theme, 

“Aksyon Para sa Natatanging Mundo,” this Office will be conducting an Awarding Ceremony 

for Outstanding Stakeholders in the MIMAROPA Region to be held on 29 July 2022 

(10:00 AM – 12:00 PM) at 5th Floor, DENR By the Bay, L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd., Manila. 

The Awarding Ceremony for Outstanding Stakeholders will be held to recognize 

various stakeholders for exhibiting remarkable efforts, contributions, and innovations for the 

preservation of the environment even during the COVID-19 pandemic. Among the 

considerations for choosing the awardees include the presence of at least one of the following 

best practices: Continuous Emission Monitoring, Centralized Wastewater Treatment Facilities, 

Adopt-An-Ambient Air Quality Monitoring, Ecotourism Sites, Biomass, Wastewater 

Recycling Facilities, 100% Compliance on Environmental Laws, and Enhanced Environmental 

Education Campaign. 

In line with this, we would like to request for your presence in the conduct of the 

Awarding Ceremony. Should you need more clarification, you may contact Ms. Via Marie 

Claire V. Baroma (viamarie_baroma@emb.gov.ph) or Ms. Samantha Margarita Q. Danganan 

(samantha_danganan@emb.gov.ph).  

Thank you very much and we look forward to your acceptance on this invitation. 

 

 

 

JOE AMIL M. SALINO 
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